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To whom it may concern: 

 

I do not support removing our Oregon right to vote by mail. I have been voting for half 

my life and have only voted by mail. Having the luxury to take my time, read through 

my voter pamphlet and research any ballot measure or candidate at length is very 

important to our democracy. Removing this right from Oregonians would be 

disgraceful and a violation of our democratic rights. Do not change anything about 

our voting process which has worked well for decades. Thank you.  

 

Anna Pickel 


